
 

 

07/27/2022 

MEMO 
COVID-19 Updates: 

Dear residents, staff, families, and the greater community: 
 
As of Wednesday, July 27th, we have a total of two active cases within the building. The 
current King County Rates of Infection is 564.4 per 100,000 people as of 07/16/22. The 
breakdown of cases are as follows: 
 

• 2 residents in Independent Living have tested positive for COVID-19 
 
First and foremost, we are grateful for everyone’s support as we cautiously move through 
phases of reopening to ensure that our efforts are sustainable and efficient while mitigating 
potential risks. Over the next few weeks, we will continue our progression towards reopening 
starting with reinstating co-mingling and then with dining.  
 
Effective Monday, August 1st:  

• Co-mingling will resume in non-dining settings. i.e. activities and events, fitness 
center, apartments. Co-mingling is defined as the intermingling of residents between 
different care levels - Independent Living, Assisted Living, Memory Care, and Health 
Center.  

 
The next phase of reopening will entail opening our main dining venue to families and visitors 
with limited reservations per day. We are excited at the prospect of once again allowing 
outside visitors to dine with loved ones. Stay tuned on this front.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bayview Leadership Team 

 

Chief Executive Officer Nancy Weinbeck x3110 206.281.5762 nweinbeck@bayviewseattle.org  

Health Services Administrator Joel Smith – NHA x3357 206.281.5747 jsmith@bayviewseattle.org 

Staff Development & Infection 
Control Nurse 

Laarni Dumecquias x3120 206.281.5761 ldumecquias@bayviewseattle.org  

Director of Assisted Living Pamela Yeo x2127 206.281.5755 pyeo@bayviewseattle.org  
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